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The discipling work continued throughout December and we provided support
and guidance for the churches implementing the program and encouraged
those who are taking sluggish steps as well to take a bold step towards
transformation.

Tefillah Christian Church –
Mulukhu.
We joined in the two family
meetings and also brought the
families together for a Jesus film
show, which pulled many
non-followers to participate. This
was a great time with the team.
The church has grown steadily
since implementing the global
Church growth system in July.

Many people are coming to
Christ and are being baptised
in the name of the Lord Jesus

Christ.

Kadenge Christian Church.

Over eighteen new followers of Christ are
lined up for baptism and the church is
growing steadily applying the ten list
program and the family meetings, which
makes it easier for the non-believers to
participate in. The church is very thankful
that the program is helping them to grow
both numerically and spiritually.

Bushikori Holiness church
We also visited Bushikori Holiness Church which is beginning the ten list and
dividing the church into families. Hearing the testimonies from the other
churches that have applied the program, the leadership is very excited about
beginning the church growth program so they can grow their own church.

We continue to encourage the churches to follow the principles of the GCG
system and those who are applying it are already testifying.



Tefillah Christian Church
Tefillah Christian Church was
established in 2020 and by
God’s grace through the
principles of Global Church
Growth, the growth both
Spiritually and Numerically has
been overwhelming. We
divided the church into three
families, Shalom, Divine and

Alpha and the families are
growing and bringing many
people to the Lord. Since the
training last June, 86 people
have committed to follow the
Lord as their personal Lord and

saviour. Praise the Lord.

Glorious Adonai Worship
Ministries
This is a young church that
had an opportunity to be
trained and equipped with
GCG discipling program. The
program has helped them to
grow and impact the Muslim
community where they are
based for Christ. The church
has experienced over 150
percent increase in the last six
months.

Message from Dr. Householder

WOW! This is what any missionary likes to hear. It is working. Our whole
mission is to help others be disciples that make disciples. The Church Growth
system works if implemented. It can work anywhere if there is dedication to do
so. I am so proud of my men in Uganda. God willing, I will return in June to
follow up and train even more churches. www.globalchurchgrowth.org

http://www.globalchurchgrowth.org

